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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: 

To: Paula lsler 

cc: Nonnye Grant 

Subject: RE: 090098-TC 

Wednesday, March 11,2009 1 :26 PM 

Hi Paula, 

We will make the change to the docket title as requested below. 

From: Paula Mer 
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2009 12:26 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: 090098-TC 

Good morning. Please correct the company's name in the docket t i t le  t o  reflect the way it is listed on the company's 
payphone certificate. The t i t le  should read: 

Request for cancellation of PATS Certificate No. 3289 by Rosann Muller d/b/a Landmark Communications Technologies, 
effective March 2, 2009. 

Thanks! 

3/11/2009 
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